
  

 

   

 

 

 
 

 
 

To 
  

Jay Vithlani 
(Third Year CSE-DS Student) 

 

For being in 2% topper list of NPTEL 4-Week Course on 

“Python for Data Science” 
 Conducted by  

“Indian Institute of Technology Madras”  
 

 
Congratulations and Best wishes! 

 

 

 

Dr. Hari Vasudevan 

(Principal) 


